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Your submission for this review:

Any price rise will hurt and 18% is a huge rise. However, I feel it's more important that Sydney Water stays a government
owned business, than for it to be privatised through a need for a short term windfall for the government of that period. So if you
need to raise prices, to stay publicly owned, then we will cope.





